Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 13, 2022 at 10:53 a.m.

From: Kelly Grams

To: TPUC DocketRoom

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087
Date: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:52:59 AM

Please file in docket file.

From: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:50 AM
To: Kelly Grams <Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087

From: ban ynch

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 10:11 AM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact. TPUC@1tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087

I'm writing to ask you to reject the petition by Superior Wastewater Systems LLC to increase this
service rate this much - some increase would be acceptable, but 55% is way to high. This company |
believe is operated by the developer of the neighborhood of Kings Chapel who operates with little to
no oversight. I've lived in the neighborhood for 6 years and there has been two "home owner
meetings" both of which have ended with yelling and cussing and denials on behalf of the developer.
Oversight is needed.

Thanks for your time and consideration

~pan Lynch I





